
  

 
 
 

Welcome to the #AreUin? Card Program! 
 

 
Congratulations!  Your SAU16 student has qualified for the #AreUin? Card Program because an 
approved program validator on the school staff has requested card membership on his or her 
behalf.  We are proud to offer him/her full scholarships and/or reduced pricing for certain 
programs and activities offered in our region.  If your student was a cardholder last school 
year, you will need to submit a new form with proof of eligibility to receive a card for the 
2018-2019 school year.  
 
The Exeter Area YMCA, Seahawks Footall & Girls on The Run are just a few of the partner 
organizations that accept the #AreUin? card as proof of financial eligibility. 
 
PLEASE VISIT WWW.AREUINCARD.ORG TO GET A FULL LIST OF PARTNER 
ORGANIZATIONS.  CHECK BACK OFTEN SINCE THE LIST IS CONTINUOUSLY BEING 
UPDATED. 
 
By signing up for the #AreUin? Card program, your student will have access to scholarships and 
reduced pricing for certain programs through our partner organizations.  No need to fill out 
additional income/financial paperwork at the time of signing up.  Having the #AreUin? Card 
automatically qualifies your student for the discount. 
 
Please complete the attached sign-up form and mail it to The Key Program, PO Box 149, Exeter, 
NH  03833.  Your child’s membership card will arrive within 2 weeks. 
 
 

Questions?  Please contact us at info@areuincard.org or at 603-498-8791. 
 

http://www.areuincard.org/

